

Office of School Nutrition 1580 Logan, Suite 760 Denver, CO 80203

Sangre de Cristo RE-22J 8751 Lane 7 N Mosca, CO 81146

Dear Mrs. Barb Grandell:

Thank you for your participation in and cooperation with the Administrative Review conducted by the Colorado Department of Education (CDE) Office of School Nutrition (OSN) on January 17, 2018. Sangre de Cristo RE-22J has replied to all findings listed in the corrective action documents. The CDE OSN has approved all responses, and Sangre de Cristo RE-22J is now in compliance with federal and state regulations. Your Administrative Review is officially closed.

There was no fiscal action associated with the Administrative Review. The \$0.06 performance-based reimbursement will be maintained. No further action is required at this time.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Erica Boyd Senior Nutrition Consultant CDE Office of School Nutrition 303-866-6306 Boyd_E@cde.state.co.us

cc: Brady Stagner, Superintendent; Lindsay Getz, Business Manager

